

MEMORANDUM

Date:

July 13, 2023

To:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

Via:

Albert P. Childress

City Manager

From:

Gary Volenec, Engineering Director

Subject:

Key West Welcome Sign

This letter to the City Commission (LTC) is to provide information to the Mayor and City Commission about the New Key West Welcome Sign to be located at the entry approach on US-1 before the Triangle at North and South Roosevelt Boulevards. The project will be presented to the City Commission for conceptual design review and discussion at the July 13 Meeting. City staff would like to finalize the location for the New Welcome Sign and proceed with the proposed design.